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March 1, 2021
Dear Twinsburg Schools Family:

It was an unusually busy day of COVID-positive cases with the following reported to
Summit County health officials:

One (1) On-Campus 2" grade student;
One (1) On-Campus 7™ grade student;
Two (2) On-Campus 9t grade students; and
One (1) On-Campus 12t grade student

Generally speaking, our students are presenting cold-like symptoms including a cough,
stuffy nose, and/or a headache prior to testing positive for COVID-19. If your child is
experiencing these or any other COVID-19 symptoms, I respectfully request that
he/she remain at home and that you seek the advice of your primary care physician.

Thanks for continuing to encourage your children and each other to practice the
COVID-19 safety protocols of wearing a mask, keeping socially distanced from others,
and frequently sanitizing hands and/or frequently washing them with soap and water.

Sincerely,
Kathi Powers
Superintendent
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